
 

 

Immediate Release 

July 10, 2024 

Royal Gazette Cybersecurity Incident 

On July 7, 2024, the Royal Gazette was subject to a cybersecurity incident.  

The Royal Gazette’s IT team and external advisors are working diligently to identify the source and 
extent of any data breaches. We are not aware, at this time, of any customer data or information that 
was exposed.  If we discover customer data or information was exposed; we will immediately notify 
those affected. 

Our editorial, advertising, and circulation teams are focused on preventing disruption to our readers 
and advertisers. We appreciate the support and understanding of our customers. 

 


